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‘The smallest of all seeds… grow 

and become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

Dear Families, 

 

What a credit our children, staff, governors and families were 

during yesterday’s SIAMS inspection. Thank you to all who spoke 

to Carol, our inspector, about school life at Watermoor. I 

couldn’t be prouder of our journey of growth and flourishing 

together... 

The outcome of the inspection is completely confidential until the final report is 

circulated, which may take a couple of weeks. As soon as I am able to share the 

outcome with you, I will do so! 

 

Updates: 

 

We are pleased to welcome Cerys Murhpy to our team at 

Watermoor! Miss Murphy is supporting learning as Teaching Assistant 

in Year 6. 

 

We were very sad to say goodbye to Mrs Keates at the end of term. 

Following this, we are thrilled that Mrs Wishart has joined our team 

in Reception.  

 

Christmas save the dates: 

It’s a busy term full of festivities and events, and as a working parent 

myself, I fully understand that the more notice you have for these 

events, the better. With that in mind, I will send out a list of Christmas 

dates early next week for you to put up on the fridge! 
 

School Discos: 

We had a fantastic turnout for the school discos and are pleased to report 

that FOW raised a huge £538.98 in total! Please join me in thanking them 

for their continued hard work in supporting our school.  
 

Illness:  

Unfortunately, the usual coughs, colds and bugs 

are doing the rounds at present. A reminder  

that children should remain absent from school 

for 48 hours after the last episode of vomiting 

or diarrhoea. For example, if your child is sick 

on Monday and again on Tuesday afternoon, 

they should not return to school until Friday. 
 

Key events next week: 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes for a peaceful weekend, 

 

 

Mrs Lois Smith  

Headteacher 

Mon 20th Nov  

Tues 21st Nov  

Wed 22nd Nov Y6 swimming 

Thurs 23rd Nov  

Fri 24th Nov  

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception:  Za’Niah 

Y1:  Jax 

Y2: Eleanor 

Y3: Emilie 

Y4:  Oscar 

Y5: Alissa 

Y6: Adam 

Our Value Award winners this week: 

Reception:  Harry 

Y1:  Derrick 

Y2: Isaac 

Y3: Michael 

Y4: Bertie 

Y5: Sinead 

Y6: Jenna 


